From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 22/05/2025 2:28:51 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
22/05/2025

MR Alec Cullen

- 63 Harbord RD

Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Building a Macdonald's Restaurant/Drive Through in this location will only cause more
congestion. In the mornings and afternoons the traffic can be horrendous. It doesn't need
more vehicles to increase the problems the area already faces.Another concern | have is the
litter that people using fast food outlets leave lying around.| live miles from the nearest
"Maccas" and often find burger wrappers dropped in the gutter outside my house. So, I'm

against the proposal. Regards, Alec Cullen





